Our Lady of the Assumption Lyndhurst & St Theresa of the Child Jesus Totton
Lifting restrictions 19th July 2021

Our primary aim is to keep all safe as best we can who use our churches. Most legal restrictions to control COVID-19 have been lifted at step 4. 
As COVID-19 restrictions are lifted, it is important that we all use personal judgement to manage our own risk. All of us can play our part by exercising common sense and considering the risks. There following are steps everyone should take to reduce the risk of transmission:
Social distancing 
There are no longer restrictions on group sizes for attending communal worship. COVID-19 has not gone away, so it’s important to remember the actions we can take to keep ourselves and others safe. Everybody needs to continue to act carefully and remain cautious.

However, to minimise risk at a time of high prevalence, we should limit the close contact we have with those we do not usually live with. This includes minimising the number, proximity, and duration of social contacts. We ask you not to gather in church to socialise after Mass.

Entry On entering the church please observe a distance between others whist entering and leaving and at Communion. Follow the one-way route. 
Hand sanitisers are still available for your use. As before located in porch to use on entry and exit from the church.
Face Coverings. Wearing of a face covering are now a personal choice. Please continue to use your face covering. It is sensible as a congregation to wear face covering for a little longer.
Track and Trace. Will continue for the present. Either by Q.R. code or by us taking contact phone number.
Seating. Is not restricted by a distance of 2 meters but please leave room between different families.
Communion. Marshalls will as previously direct congregation to go forward for communion starting from rear of church. Please allow a little distance between each other. Avoid close contact.
Singing. Is now permitted by a Cantor or small choir in a designated area.
Weddings, funerals and other life events. There are no longer limits on the number of people who can attend these services.  
Keeping yourself and others safe. Anyone with symptoms of COVID-19, even if they’re mild, should not attend. They should self-isolate immediately and get a PCR test.


